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Notice has been received of the following questions from members of the public to be 

put to the Council meeting. 

 
1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Frank Austin of Whitley Bay  
 

Whilst many are pleased to see the refurbishment of the Spanish City area, can I 
ask what plans she intends to implement to ensure that the wider community of 
Whitley Bay, in particular the traders of Park View and Town Centre, will also 
benefit. 
 

2. Question to the Elected Mayor by Lewis Bartoli of Tynemouth  

In light of the increased pressures and rising costs of parking to both residents 

and businesses in Tynemouth, can the Mayor tell us when a comprehensive 

review into parking in Tynemouth was last carried out.  
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